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To:   Neika Jones, Directive Program Manager, ASP-110 
 
From:   Malcolm Andrews, Director, Enterprise Services, AJM-3 
 
Subject:   Cancellation of FAA Orders 

 

Navigation Programs is requesting the cancellation of the following FAA Orders.  An internal 
review was conducted and justification for each cancelation is provided below. 

 Order 
Number Date Document Title  OPR  Reason for Cancellation  
6820.13A 5/19/1993 Project Implementation 

Plan for Low Power 
TACAN Antenna 

AJM-32 No longer relevant as the  
Distance Measuring Equipment 
(DME), Very High Frequency 
Omnidirectional Range (VOR) 
Tactical Air Navigation 
(TACAN) 
(DVT) Sustainment Program 
TACAN Antenna Procurement 
will address system replacement. 

6560.29 3/26/1993 New Generation 
Runway Visual Range 
System 

AJM-32 No longer relevant as standard 
drawings are currently 
established and maintained by 
the National Computer-Aided 
Engineering Graphics (CAEG) 
Program in accordance with 
Order 6000.5C, National Facility 
Drawing Library Procedure.   

6830.4 9/21/1992 Microwave Landing 
System (MLS) Project 
Implementation Plan 
(PIP) 

AJM-32 According to the FAA Public 
Regulation & Policy page, Order 
6830.4 MLS PIP has been 
cancelled. 

 

Should you have any concerns or questions, please contact Deborah Lawrence, Manager, 
Navigation Programs, at 202-267-3200. 
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